
The University of Leeds, Animal Welfare and Ethical Review 
Committee Notes 19 March 2020 

As a result of Covid19 the meeting due to be held on Thursday 19 March was cancelled and business 
deferred. However, members were invited to comment on project licence (PPL) application A360. 

Application A360 
19/67 Respondents considered that both the application and short lay paragraph were well 

written. 

19/68 The applicant was asked to elaborate, if possible, on how the animal numbers had been 
reached. 

19/69 Comments, highlighted in the application, along with tracked changes in the lay summary 
would be sent to the applicant. 

Date of next meeting 
19/70 The next meeting is scheduled to be held at 1400 on Monday 1 June. 


